




                      [image: image1.png]OFFCE OF THE
ADVOCATE GENERAL

the UK Government's Scoffish Legal Team
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OAG
Victoria Quay

Edinburgh EH6 6QQ

Date 24/01/14


[REDACTED]
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST
 Dear [REDACTED]
Thank you for your FOI request received on 15th January in which you ask:
“Specifically, I am requesting any emails, memos, or internal documents produced in correspondence between your department and the British Broadcasting Company (BBC), BBC Scotland, members of the BBC's Executive Board or Management Board that include the issue of the Scottish Independence Referendum 2014. Communication mentioning James Harding and James Purnell would be of particular interest.

If your department uses an internal communication system apart from email such as a local intranet or desktop client (IBM Notes etc.) where emails and other communications and internal memoranda are distributed, please include documents from this in your search also. 


I am particularly interested in suggested lines to take, tones to adopt, advice given or requests for help.

Please search documents produced, sent or received since January 1st 2013.”

I can tell you that having concluded our search for this information, the Office of the Advocate General does not have any emails, memos or internals documents relating to correspondence between this department and the British Broadcasting Company (BBC), BBC Scotland, members of the BBC's Executive Board or Management Board that include the issue of the Scottish Independence Referendum 2014.
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]

